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COLLECTION 
What is God asking of me? Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $7679.00   Plate: $130.00 Youth: $93.15 
        Capital Improve:  630.00      Other: $165.00   

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

Monday thru Saturday 20 minutes before daily Mass 
Saturday: 4:30-5:20 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. & 9:30-9:50 a.m. 
Or by appointment  

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church 
152 Pinewood Ave. 

Seward, NE  68434-1047 

LAY MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday  July 1 - 5:30 p.m. 
Acolyte  Lee Schmit, Joe Huber 
Servers  Garrett Kuss, Jakob Schmit 
   Cameron Olson 
Lector  Rich Bohac 
Greeters  Scott Erickson Family 
Cantor  Janelle Belleau 
Sunday  July 2 - 8:00 a.m. 
Acolyte  Jeff Spahr, Carl Jirovsky 
Servers  Lance Dybdal, Bostyn Happ 
   Trace Rowland 
Lector  Ellen Jirovsky 
Greeters  Andrew & Jennifer Svoboda 
Cantor  Jessica Kolterman 
Sunday  July 2 - 10:00 a.m.  
Acolyte  Tim Dworak, Don Biggs 
Servers  Matt Kenney, Jordan Biggs 
   Maddox Baack 
Lector  Michele Kontor 
Greeters  Denny Hentzen Family 
Cantor:  Judy Mullally 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

July 
 12 PCCW Pie Making 
 13 Youth Engagement Committee - 6:30 (Library) 
 15 PCCW Pie Making 
 16 Youth Pool Party - 6:45 p.m. (Gr 5-12) 
 17 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
 29-30 Mission Coop  
August 
 7 School Advisory Mtg - 6:30 p.m. 
 8 Stewardship Mtg - 7 p.m. (Library) 
 9 Facilities Mtg - 6:30 p.m. (Library) 
 16 First Day of School 
 18 Parent Ambassador Picnic 
 21 KC Meeting - 7:30 p.m. (Library) 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday, June 26 
7:00 a.m. Comfort for the Family of Bernard Krska 
Tuesday, June 27 
7:00 a.m. Intentions of B.H. 
Wednesday, June 28 
7:00 a.m. †Barbara Barak/ Val & Blanche Dworak 
Thursday, June 29 
7:00 a.m. †Lillian & Louis Zegers/ R & L Warnsholz 
Friday, June 30 
7:00 a.m. †Gary Policky/ Alice Policky 
Saturday, July 1 
8:00 a.m. †Barbara Barak/ Val & Blanche Dworak 
5:30 p.m. †Louis Kadavy/ Linda Birkes Lance 

Sunday, July 2 
8:00 a.m.  For All Parishioners 
10:00 a.m. Bernard Kobza/ Merlyn Berg 

Effective June 19th, 2017 
Please note Mass time changes 

Pies in Need of Fruit!   
   Please freeze any extra fruit that you have 
in season.  The pie makers can sure make use 

of it in July (details soon).  If you wish to store fruit  in the 
church freezer, please indicate what you bring, how many 
bags, and who you are.  The freezer is clearly marked.  We 
hope for donations of  apples, apricots,  cherries, blueber-
ries,  peaches, raspberries,  rhubarb,  and strawber-
ries,  Check your freezer to see what may still be in there 
from the fall!  These are the basic fruits we hope to use for 
"assembly line" pies.   

Firehawks 5K Sponsorships 
St. Vincent de Paul School is gearing up for the 2017 Fire-
hawks 5K Challenge set for October 15, 2017.  For more in-

formation on becoming a race sponsor, con-
tact the school office or email Firehawks5k-
challenge@gmail.com.  This is a great oppor-
tunity for advertising within the community.  

Modern Age Donating 
Still thinking about e-tithing? It gives your donations the 
most bang for the buck because it is the fastest most secure 
way to tithe. It is a system that takes less steps in recording 
the information and that saves the church money! Please 
consider signing up for e-tithing by picking up a form in the 
narthex and returning it to the church office or the collection 
basket. If you have any questions please feel free to ask ei-
ther Tausha or Gloria in the office.  

ATTENTION ALL HIGH SCHOOL FRESHMEN   
We are in the process of splitting the Freshmen Godparent 
(GP) Groups!  If someone is new to our parish, or not already 
on our class rosters, please contact Carmen Brown 
(carmenbrowndre@gmail.com) or call the CCD-GP Office (402
-643-3521) on Tues-Fri. The Milford St. Vincent de Paul GP 
Groups are already formed; but, if you are a Freshmen from 
Milford and would like to join their Freshmen group, please 
contact us!  

Dear Parishioners, 
 Thank you for the warm welcome to St. Vincent de 
Paul.  The friendliness and prayerfulness of those I have met 
has made my transition easy.  I’m also grateful to Fr. Barak 
and Fr. Salisbury for their help in my transition.  My meeting  
with the Planning and Leadership Committee has helped me 
understand a little about the work ahead and I’m looking 
forward to our time together to grow in knowledge and 
love of God and to His work.                               - Msgr. Tucker 

“If in so many parts of the world there are children who 

have nothing to eat, that’s not news, it seems normal.  It can-

not be this way!”                                               - Pope Francis 
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PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY:   
Please keep the following servicemen and women  

who are members of our parish family and our 

extended families in your prayers  
 

Stanley Benes, Son of Gerald & Julie Benes 

Jacob Bierbaum, Son of Randy & Jill Bierbaum 

Maxwell Dworak, Grandson of Val & Blanche Dworak 

Josiah Hain, nephew of Jeff & Janet Bohaty 

Keith Heyen, Grandson of Willis Heyen 

Aaron Jirovsky, Son of Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 

Timothy Ketterer, Son of George & Pauline Ketterer 

Chuck Leikam, Nephew of Bob Brungardt 

Phil Lenz, Son-in-law of Ken & Mary Meyer 

Daniel Petersen, Son of Gary & Paula Petersen 

Brendon Riha, Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 

Dylan Riha, Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 

Joshua Rolfsmeyer, Son of Mark & Laurie Rolfsmeyer 

Tom Rolfsmeyer, Son of Mark & Laurie Rolfsmeyer 

Eric Kitt, Son-in-law of Gene & Annamae Soucie 

Matthew Svoboda, son of Diane and the late Ed A Svoboda 

Jesse Tempel, grandson of Joan and the late Bruce Tempel 
 

If you have a name to add to this list, 

please call the office 402-643-3421 

PARENTS AND PARISHIONERS: 

 
JUST A REMINDER THAT WE ARE STARTING  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE AT  
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SCHOOL FOR NEXT 

SCHOOL YEAR. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN  
HAVING YOUR CHILD ATTEND OR WILL BE  

ATTENDING ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SCHOOL AND 
HAVE NOT YET REGISTERED FOR THIS PROGRAM, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE AT (402) 
643-9525 OR STOP IN THE OFFICE TO REGISTER 

OR FOR MORE INFORMATION. 

POOL PARTY FOR SVDP GR. 5-12  
(bring a friend) 

 

“Walking on the Water” ( Matthew 14: 22-33) 
 

Where:  Seward Pool 
When: July 16 from 6:45-8:45 p.m.  
Cost:  No charge!  Refreshments will    be 
provided during a designated break. 

 

Pool Toys: Allowed are: diving sticks, smaller floaties 
(rings, noodles, kick boards & water balls--nerf balls 
made to be used in pools. (NOTE:  If rings, water 
wings, or life jackets are used, it is required that 
teens or adults (15 or older) are within arm's reach 
for safety purposes.) All pool rules stand as any other 
time of operating hours. Life guards will be on duty. 
Children will be required to stay in the pool area  
during the party hours.   
 

Sponsored by the SVDP Catholic Education &  
Youth Engagement Committee 

Donor Relations Clerk Needed 
The Diocese of Lincoln is accepting applications for a part
-time Donor Relations Clerk.  Experience with Microsoft 
Office, especially creating Excel formulas or database 
queries preferred.  Strong Customer Service skills a 
must.  Contact Marsha Bartek at 402-904-8052 or Mar-
sha-Bartek@lincolndiocese.org 

Mass at St. Luke Czech Shrine 
Mass will be offered at the St. Luke Czech Shrine in 
Loma on July 2, 2017, at 2:00 p.m.  The Ostry Family 
Singers will provide the music.  The following Mass 
will be on September 24, 2017, at 2:00 p.m.  

Utica’s Potato Bake 
Potato Bake, Utica Senior Center, Sunday, July 9, 
serving from 11 to 1.  Free Will Offering.  Proceeds go 
to the activities and expenses of the Center.  Baked 
Potato with various toppings, salads, desserts, and 
beverages.  Plan to attend and bring your friends and 
family. 

SVDP GODTEENS RETREAT is scheduled 

for the weekend of September 16-17, 2017, at 

Camp Rivercrest near Fremont. Registrations 

will be ready sometime in July.  

Peaches and Pears for Sale 
The Utica Area Lions are selling COLORADO peaches 
and pears for $35 per box.... peaches are 20#; pears 
are 36#.  Please call either 402-534-4791 or 402-534-
2281 before July 25.  The Lions fund many worth-
while causes in the area. 

Ready  for fun?  
Make pies assembly style 

With others to help, it will take only a little while. 
July 12 and 15th come, make  pies and be merry 

As we produce  pies with rhubarb, apple,  
cherry and berry! 

Are you a novice of pie-making? 
Come learn a new art 
You won’t be alone 

Let us help you get a start! 

 
First pie session: Wednesday, July 12  

6:30 p.m. in the church kitchen 
 

Second pie session: Saturday, July 15  
8:30 a.m. same location 

Welcome to  
St Vincent’s 

Msgr. 
Tucker 
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